
 

To register—Send this form and a check to Terri Neely in the 

LWEA  - District mail works great.    

Sponsored by the Lake Washington Education Association 

Interested in starting or growing a family?  Find out the rights  

and benefits you have under the law and the LWSD/LWEA     

contract—all of which can help to make this life transition go      

as smoothly as possible. 

 

We’ll look closely at leaves for childbirth and the time beyond.  

Your questions will help you plan for this joyful event. 

 

When:   February 21, 2018 (4:30—7 PM) 

Where: LWEA Meeting Room #214 (Directions) 

Cost:    $20 to LWEA members, $40 for non-members 

 

Name: ______________________________________________________ 

School: ____________________________________________________________   
 

E-mail;:  ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Any food restrictions?  ________________________________________________ 

mailto:terrineely@lwsd.org
http://www.lakewashingtonea.org/file_viewer.php?id=6906

